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Class 1 : Austin for impressive maths work! Harry for amazing sounding out and labels in his writing! 

Class 2 : Josh for excellent contributions all week in class. Emily for making a fantastic start to the new      
term. 

Big Heart Awards are awarded to:- 

Dexter in recognition of the pride he takes in his work and how carefully he listens.  

Oliver in recognition of working hard and striving to achieve his best. Keep up the great effort! 

Congratulations to Thomas on obtaining his grade 3 guitar practical with merit and grade 6 piano 
practical with distinction. Well done. 

Belated Happy Birthday Wishes to: 

Maria who was 10 on Christmas Day, Lucy who was 10 on Boxing Day and Jack who was 6 on 
the 2nd January. 

January Numbers Club Winners 

1st Prize Number 127 : Mr & Mrs D Thornton      2nd Prize Number 74 Mr B Kevill 

Happy New Year!  

We hope you all had a wonderful restful Christmas? It has been lovely to see nearly all of children back and  eager 
to learn, sadly one or two children haven’t returned yet and have been poorly but we hope to see them next week 

and glad they have had a speedy recovery. 

Judo—Before School Club 

Judo will start again on a Thursday 6th January at 8.00am. The sessions which have all ready been paid for are 
(6th January, 13th January and the 20th January) A further three sessions will be added up to half term (27th 
January,3rd February and the 10th February, if children wish to participate in these additional three       

sessions there will be a subsidised cost of £7.50). Please send the £7.50 into school in a named envelope 
marked Judo if you wish your child to participate. 

Monday’s until half-term 

Class 1 children will be participating in forest school activities and should come to school dressed  in old warm 
clothes, coats and hats appropriate for the outdoors. 

Class 2 children should wear plain coloured tracksuit bottoms/leggings, tee shirt, socks, plain hoodie or school 

sweatshirt along with a warm coat to participate in the curling activity. 

Curling—Class 2 

Thank you so much to those parents who were contacted and have agreed to pick up at 3pm from the Flower Bowl 
on Mon 10th, 24th, 31st and 7th Feb it is very much appreciated and has helped with transport logistics.  

After School Clubs 

Thank you to all the parents who have replied to the after school club email if your child wishes to attend after 
school club please let us know as soon as possible by email. 

After School Clubs will start again next term and the first of these will be on Tuesday 11th January 3.30-4.30pm 

with Class 1 doing multi-skills and Class 2 having art club.  

Swimming 

Sorry for the slight mix up this week, swimming will start again on Wednesday. Please make sure that the children 
have the correct kit especially the boys who need swimming trunks not long shorts! 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022. 

Diary  

Friday 21st January   Heights and Weights (R & Yr6) Health Questionnaires (Yr 6) 

Thursday 27th January       am  Fire Safety  (Yrs2 & 3) and (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Tuesday 8th February  am  Van Gogh Alive Exhibition at Media City (Class 2) 


